
Please join us for a Public Open House soliciting input for Lower Rio Grande Valley Watershed Assessment.  

Cameron County and the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE), Galveston District kicked off the Lower Rio 

Grande Valley Watershed Assessment, a watershed planning study, in 2023 to identify potential projects to 

address water resource needs in the region.  Cameron County and Galveston District personnel will provide 

attendees with an overview and information on the purpose of a watershed assessment, including the study 

process, and how to stay involved.  

We are seeking input on water resource challenges in the region and opportunities for improvements.  We 

would like to know what concerns and areas you would like to have considered in this study.  Input for this 

project should be within the 4-county area of Cameron, Hidalgo, Kenedy and Willacy Counties relating to 

flooding, water quality, water supply, economics, and ecosystem restoration.  

Comments will be accepted at the open house, but can also be mailed to the USACE Galveston District at: 

ATTN:  Aaron Chastain, Project Manager 

USACE Galveston District 

P.O. Box 1229 

Galveston, TX 77553-1229 

Comments can also be emailed to:   CESWG-PM-LRGVWA@usace.army.mil 

For more information, visit:   

https://www.swg.usace.army.mil/Projects/Lower-Rio-Grande-Valley-Watershed-Assessment-Project-Page/ 

Public Open-House for the Lower Rio Grande Valley Watershed Assessment 

Hosted by 

Cameron County and U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Galveston District  

Tuesday, Oct 29 

From 3:30 to 6:30 p.m. 

The Dancy Building, Historic 1912 Cameron County Courthouse 
Suite 141 

1100 E. Monroe,  
Brownsville, TX  78520 


